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Berina Causevic

From: cms@era.wa.gov.au
Sent: Friday, 17 May 2019 6:58 AM
To: Public Submissions
Subject: Form Submitted From ERA Home [Lodge your submission]

A 'Lodge your submission' form has been submitted from the ERA Home website. 

The supplied details are specified below: 

Consultation: Water licence review 2019 - Consultation on Issues Paper 

Are you submitting as an 
individual or on behalf of 
an organisation?: 

Individual 

Full Name:  

Email: 

Telephone:  

Comments: 

It would be helpful if the licence review included third parties who have to access water 
networks in consideration. Be they plumbers residents or contractors. 
 
The water services regulations of 2013 includes conditions on the accessibility of the 
water meter. I believe this needs to be a requirement of the licence that it is enforced.  
 
Water Corp in particular have said, in response to a meter in the driveway to a 
shopping center,  

 
 

 
 

 
The organisation continues to defend owners breaching access and install meters 
against regulations.  
 
I'll keep my comment short as I doubt much can be done when even court houses are 
in breach of the regulations. I just try to reduce the number of obstructions we record. 
Thanks 
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Terms of submission: 
This submission contains confidential information. If you choose this option you may be 
contacted by an ERA officer to further discuss. 

Originating URL: https://www.erawa.com.au/current-consultations 




